
July 2022

Message from our Principal, Ms. Adams:

Upcoming Events:
August 31- Meet and Greet
September 6- First Day of School
September 13- Orientation & PSP Meeting

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=JPgE5mgH46E
https://files.constantcontact.com/643e575b401/a36d38d4-cfac-47aa-a326-b22d5ca4a126.pdf?rdr=true
https://www.vscacademy.org/resources/supplylists.cfm
https://files.constantcontact.com/643e575b401/69c5d225-b82f-4ed4-b746-b0ccb6026f98.pdf?rdr=true
https://www.instagram.com/vscak12/




Early Morning Drop Off and After School Care Program are
available beginning the first week of school. Please complete the

form and send in payment to the school office before school
begins (or at the Meet & Greet on 8/31).

Click here for information about Early
Morning Drop Off.

Click here for information about After Care.

Thank you VSCA parents for all your support of the
PSP this year!!!

PSP Volunteer Form is a Google Form now!

​Please complete by September 30, 2022.

​Service opportunities are first come, first served.

All questions can be directed to: xhough@vscaschool.org

https://www.vscacademy.org/admissions/earlymorningdropoff.cfm
https://www.vscacademy.org/admissions/afterschoolcareprogram.cfm
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdz_X8zj6VHYX56TRheLwfWOTup16Lw9Yc1e24Zy7Veelg0pQ/viewform


Kindergarten & 5th Grade Graduation;
K-5 Awards Ceremony
VSCA Elementary School Graduation - YouTube

High School Graduation &
6-12 Grade Awards Ceremony

VSCA High School Graduation - YouTube

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=PALwjK_VH9w
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Z3frXQZRF8Y


1.What did the seagull say to his kids?
2.What did the mama Llama say to the
baby llama as they prepared for a picnic?
3.Knock, knock. Who’s there? Gorilla.
Gorilla who?

Answers:
1. Call me on the shellphone.
2. Alpaca lunch.
3.Gorilla me a hamburger.



Valley Stream Christian Academy relies on the generosity of donors in order to provide financial
assistance to help make a Christian education available to as many students as possible.
Please email Mrs. Ayala if you would like to make a donation: bayala@vscaschool.org


